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Senator Lines, Sue provided in writing. 

Work/activity reporting under the new child care system 

Question

Under the new child care system, how will be parents be required to report work/activity? Will 
they be required to report in hours or ranges of hours? 

Answer

The activity test is based on fortnightly activity to make it easier for families to estimate their 
entitlement to subsidised child care. Families working variable hours will be able to estimate 
their fortnightly average number of working hours over a three month period. The activity test 
has three broad steps and families would report changes in circumstances if their hours of 
recognised activity would cause them to move to another step of the activity test. 


